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Ref. No.: GIC-HO/BOARD/SE_ID/9/2023-24                               Date: April 12, 2023 
 
To,  
The Manager                                                              The Manager 
Listing Department                                                  Listing Department 
BSE Limited                                                              The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower  Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot C/1, 
Dalal Street G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex  
Mumbai - 400001 Mumbai - 400051 
 

Scrip Code: (BSE – 540755/ NSE – GICRE) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Sub: Fund raising by issuance of debt securities by Large Entities- Initial Disclosure for 
financial year 2023-24 
 
Pursuant to SEBI Circular SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 26th Nov, 2018 in respect of 
fund raising by issuance of debt securities by the Large Corporates (LC) and disclosures and 
compliances thereof by such large corporates, we hereby submit that General Insurance 
Corporation of India (GICRE) does not fall under the Large Corporate category (Clause 2.2 
regarding Outstanding long term borrowing) as per the framework provided in the aforesaid 
circular.  
 

Accordingly, the initial Disclosure in Annexure 'A' to the said circular is not applicable to us.  

 

We request you to kindly take the above information on record.  

Thanking You 

Yours sincerely  

For General Insurance Corporation of India 

 

(Satheesh Kumar) 
CS & Compliance Officer 

 


		2023-04-13T11:10:33+0530
	SATHEESH KUMAR S




